
Gibson - DNR, Amber <amber.gibson@state.co.us>

Request for Extension, Violation No. MV-2024-008
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Dustin Hribar <dhribar@huerfano.us> Thu, Aug 15, 2024 at 3:51 PM
To: "Gibson - DNR, Amber" <amber.gibson@state.co.us>

Amber,

Attached is a request for an extension for our violation for Peak View Pit No M-2014-028.

Thanks,

Dustin
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217K
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401 Main Street, Suite #201   Walsenburg, CO 81089 
Office: 719-738-3000 Ext. 200   Fax: 719-738-3996 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
August 16, 2024 
 
 
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 
 
 
Peak View Pit, Permit No. M-2014-028 
 
 
I acknowledge that we missed our deadline of July 29, 2024 to have our Corrective Action Plan 
complete. We currently are working on finishing up the mapping and putting together the reclamation 
plan. We are close to completion but are needing more time to complete. Therefore, I am requesting 
an extension until September 30, 2024 to submit an amendment package to include all the affected 
land and also the future affected land to the Division to stay in compliance with the corrective actions 
for violation number MV-2024-008. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Dustin Hribar 
Road Superintendent 
Huerfano County 
1038 Russel Ave 
Walsenburg, CO 
81089 
 
719.738.2420 
 


